
CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

VIA ZOOM CONFERENCE CALL 

CONWAY, JULY 20, 2020 - 4:00 PM 
     

             PLEASE SILENCE YOUR CELL PHONE, PAGER, ETC. 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER      

 

II. INVOCATION - Dustin Ventura, Grand Strand Baptist Church 

 

III. APPROVAL OF AGENDA   

 

IV. CONSENT AGENDA    

 

  A.  Purchase of replacement Mitel phone system controllers (budgeted) (Leveille) 

 

B Approval of July 6, 2020 City Council Minutes 

 

V. SPECIAL PRESENTATION 

 

 A. Discussion of outdoor dining and sidewalk cafes (M. Hyman) 

 

 B. Discussion of proposed amendments to Development and Maintenance Standards (M. 

Hyman) 

 

 C. Discussion of proposed amendments to Residential Standards (M Hyman) 

 

 D.  Review of permitted uses in all zoning districts (M. Hyman) 

 

 E. Discussion of Celebration of Lights (Emrick) 

 

 

VI.   PUBLIC INPUT   

 

 

VII.  ITEMS FOR CONSIDERATION  

 

  Consideration of an amendment to Emergency Ordinance #2020-07-06 Requiring Face 

Coverings or Masks to Be Worn in Public in the City of Conway During the COVID-19 Public 

Health Emergency and Recovery (Emrick) 

   

VIII.    CITY ADMINISTRATOR’S REPORT   

 

 IX.    COUNCIL INPUT  

  

  



 

  

X.    EXECUTIVE SESSION 

 

  Discussion of negotiations incident to a proposed purchase of property adjacent to Crabtree 

Canal. [Section 30-4-70 (A)(2) 

 

  XI.    RECONVENE FROM EXECUTIVE SESSION  

 

 XII.  POSSIBLE ACTION ON MATTERS DISCUSSED IN EXECUTIVE SESSION  

 

   XIII.     ADJOURNMENT 

 

 

 Due to health concerns regarding COVID-19, the City of Conway Council Meeting will hold its 

scheduled July 20th meeting via Zoom Video Conference at 4:00 pm. The public will be able to 

access meeting at www.cityofconway.com under the “Latest News” tab at the bottom of the home 

page. If you would like to voice your concerns or comments regarding a request, please call the 

City Hall at  843- 248-1760 or email btessier@cityofconway.com to be received prior to 12:00 

noon on July 20th.  To assure proper recording of public comments left on the City’s voicemail, 

callers are urged to clearly pronounce their names and addresses, preferably providing spelling for 

both. Thank you.  

 

   

 

http://www.cityofconway.com/
mailto:btessier@cityofconway.co

